
ATTENTION 
Los Angeles City College, in conjunction with the Los Angeles County Sheriff’s 

Department, is committed to the safety and security of all the Students, 

Faculty, and Staff of this campus. As such, we would like to remind everyone 

of some safety tips to remember while on campus, as well as throughout your 

day. 

 

1. Save the Campus Sheriff Station’s phone number in your cell phones. 

The number is (323)662-5276. This will ensure that sheriff personnel 

are notified and respond in a timely manner. All cell phone calls to 911 

are sent to California Highway Patrol, which then sends the call to Los 

Angeles Police Department, who then finally contacts the school 

Sheriff’s Station. This can cause unnecessary delay. 

 

2. If you see something suspicious, or that seems out of place, contact 

the Sheriff’s Department immediately. The Sheriff’s Department will 

investigate and determine if a crime has been committed and what 

the appropriate actions should be. 

 

3. If you feel unsafe or uncomfortable walking to your vehicle at night, 

call the Sheriff’s Department for a security escort. Escorts will be 

provided from your location to your vehicle. 

 

4. Do not leave your belongings unattended, even if just for a minute. 

This includes purses, bags, wallets, cellphones, laptops, etc. 

 

5. Please ensure you purchase a quality lock for your bicycles, and 

ensure you park them in a Bike Rack. Keep a copy of your bike’s serial 

number, and take a picture of your bike to have with you. 


